May 15, 2012

Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling

Acting Secretary

New York Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza

Albany, New York 12223

RE: RCN Telecom of New York, LP Tariff PSC No. 6 - Telephone
Dear Secretary Brilling:
RCN Telecom of New York, LP respectfully submits this revision to correct the page submitted
to correct its Returned Check Fee to twenty dollars ($20) in compliance with PSC regulations.

An effective date of June 14, 2012 is being requested.

Should you have any questions, please call me at (312) 955-4678 or email me at
trudy.longnecker@rcn.net.

Respectfully Submitted,

Trudy M. Longnecker
Sr. Manager, Tariff & Compliance

650 College Road East, Suite 3100, Princeton, NJ 08540



